ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS

TOWN OF CANADICE
Canadice Town Hall November 13, 2019
Present: Linda Moorhouse, Chairperson Guest:
Diane Horning
Marty Gascon

Renee Boone
Steve Smith, CEO

Chairperson, Linda Moorhouse called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m.
The Board Members filled out their vouchers for the year.

S. Smith told the board members that Jackie Paterson had not followed through with the county for
the proposed septic system on her lot. Preliminary hearing is on hold at this time.

OLD BUSINESS

L. Moorhouse made a motion to approve the minutes from the October 9, 2019 meeting,
with the noted corrections, D. Horning seconded, all in favor.

D. Horning made a motion to adjourn, M. Gascon seconded, all in favor.
The meeting adjourned at 7:50 p.m.
Respectfully,

Stephanie Seeley, Secretary



